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Title: 

Comments: I wish you would open up the heart, pearl, Dalton and trio lakes area for future snowmobile access.

We have ridden the surrounding areas for years and never have seen any sign of wildlife in all the times we have

been there from March through May. Snowmobiling provides a great economic benefit for the surrounding area

from the purchase of gas and food at local businesses to motel stays in the area as well. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Mark Mesenbrink 


